
Date  : 5/19/2017 6:44:51 AM
From  : "Brad Napientek" 
To  : "'William Lamborn'" 
Cc  : "Christina Toy" 
Subject  : RE: Hollywood Wilcox - NOC
Attachment  : image001.png;

Will/Christina,
 
Sorry I missed you. I was in a planning hearing.
 
I think our printing house needs a 3 day turnaround, so assuming the letter comes in today and we can get you everything, it would need the
City’s OK by 10am Monday. That would still leave us with a distribution date of Thursday or Friday. Basically, I think we have to make a decision
today to keep the June 8 scoping meeting date.
 
I will follow up in a bit.
 
Brad
 
From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 5:02 PM
To: Brad Napientek
Cc: Christina Toy
Subject: Re: Hollywood Wilcox - NOC
 
Brad,
I will be out of the office tomorrow, though I will have some access to email. For any needed coordination, please contact Christina Toy-Lee:
 
christina.toy-lee@lacity.org
(213) 473-9723
 
I am back in the office on Monday. 
 
Best,
Will 
 
 
On Thu, May 18, 2017 at 12:58 PM, William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Brad,
Please complete the Notice of Completion, and return to me for review and signature (via Dropbox) once we are ready to finalize the IS.
 
https://www.opr.ca.gov/docs/NOC.pdf 
 
Thanks
 
--

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

 
--

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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